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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DECISION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
NUNAVIK REGIONAL BOARD OF 
 HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

 
Kuujjuaq, December 8, 2011 – At the 76th session of the board of directors 
held in Kuujjuaq on December 6, 2011, a letter of recommendation prepared 
by the firm Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton was tabled. The Nunavik 
Regional Board of Health and Social Services (NRBHSS) wishes to point out 
that everything will be done to ensure compliance and application of the 
recommendations. 
 
In response to a reference in the letter concerning the inappropriate use of 
credit cards, the board of directors will ask an independent third party to 
review the situation in order to ensure that, if necessary, corrective action is 
taken.  
 
No interview will be granted. 
 
The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and 
Northern Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire Québec 
territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health 
and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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Source: Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social 

Services 
 

Information: Eric Duchesneau 
Communication Officer, NRBHSS 
819 964-2222, extension 275 

 
 

 
 


